
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 12/24-1/1 Holiday Break
● 1/9-1/11 Preschool Registration
● 1/16 Martin Luther King JR. 

Day-No School, Staff PD Day
● 1/17-1/19 Kindergarten 

Registration

December 23, 2022

CRS and LLE Concerts

On Friday, December 9, LLE hosted 
their second, third, and fourth grade 
concert. On Friday, December 16, CRS 
hosted their kindergarten and first 
grade concerts and on Wednesday, 
December 21, CRS hosted their 
preschool concert. Students enjoyed 
performing a variety of songs for their 
families. Thank you to Ms. Ahn and 
Mrs. Urban for fantastic 
performances!



Polar Express

On December 15th, LLE hosted it’s 
Polar Express Night. Mrs. Konight 
transformed the library into a winter 
wonderland. Both students and 
parents enjoyed hot chocolate and 
sweet snacks in the cafeteria. They 
listened to a read-aloud of the Polar 
Express by the conductor himself. 
Santa Claus made an appearance as 
well! Thank you to everyone who 
made this amazing event possible.

Mr. Marc Gussen
On December 6th, 7th, and 13th Marc Gussen visited CRS 
to talk about different animals and how they live in nature. 

He showed the children different animals such as a 
spotted lizard, and a turtle. Also, he came to LLE on 

December 15th to talk to the fourth graders about rocks 
and minerals. Thank you so much for coming Mr. Marc!


